Craig, Sondra

From: Joshua Cordes <Joshcordes1988@pm.me>
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 7:48 AM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Turning on our drinking water

Some people who received this message don't often get email from joshcordes1988@pm.me. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Hello,

I'm hoping to make the city hall meeting about the bubblers today. But incase | don't, | would like to say that | think it's
absolutely ridiculous that we haven't been able to drink water from the bubblers for the last half a decade, because one
person thinks that we need to have everything transitioned into ADA compliance.

Since a hypothetical handicapped person, may or may not, be able to drink from a fountain. No one can drink from the
fountains.

This is absolutely absurd. There are ways that having water on could potentially help handicapped people, even if they
themselves cannot stand up and get the water.

This is by far the dumbest process of bureaucracy I've heard of in a while. We all deserve to drink water. Regardless if they
are currently ADA compliant.

There are ADA compliant bubblers that are not even turned on. This is a joke

Joshua Cordes



